4/10/2013 9:24:46 PM
Re: Environmental Certification Board

Thanks Christian. | will do the research we discussed earlier and then reach out to the candidates.

From: Soura, Christian

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 09:22 PM
To: Carroll, John

Cc: Pitts, Ted

Subject: Environmental Certification Board

John,
I checked with Ted...no objections to those three names. Thanks.
CLS
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff

(803) 543-0792
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